
 

 

 

Newsletter no 25 - Friday 23rd April 2021 

Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 11th—Wednesday 12th May: Year 6 Bikeability 

Monday 17th May—School Photographer, class photos 

Monday 31st May to Friday 4th June—Half term break 

Monday 7th June: School Closed for INSET 

School Photographer 

The photographer will be in school on Monday 17th May to take class photographs. 

 
Mighty Metals 

To launch their theme of Mighty 

Metals, Year 3 have enjoyed their 

investigations this week to find out 

whether there is any iron in their 

breakfast cereals!   

Do we eat iron like Iron Man? 

A very sunny welcome back after the snow of the Easter holidays!  The Summer term is always very busy 

and we are hitting the ground running.  On Monday we are expecting a delivery of some play          

equipment for the playground. The PTFA have collaborated with school to provide equipment for both 

the lower playground and the upper playground. Hopefully by next Friday everything will be installed and 

ready for use the following week and we will be able to share the photos with you. We are expecting a 

delivery on Monday and for work to commence on Tuesday. This will cause some disruption to the lower 

playground as a large area will be sectioned off for the equipment and while the work takes place. 

Please be mindful of this when dropping off and collecting your children as there will be less space but it 

is still important that we observe social distancing guidelines. 

Reminder 

No dogs are allowed on 

school premises following 

council guidelines and  to 

ensure everyone's safety.   

 

Thank you for your  

understanding and co-operation. 

PE  
Children should not be wearing earrings for PE. If it is your child’s PE day, please ensure they are taken out at 

home.  Staff in school are not allowed to remove earrings. 

 

PE Kit—reminder 

We continue to ask children to come to school wearing their PE kit on PE days but it is important that children 

are wearing the correct kit.  School PE kit consists of: 

Black shorts or leggings (shorts are available to purchase from school)) 

Plain, dark tracksuit bottoms if needed 

A plain t-shirt in their house colour (these are available to purchase from school) 

A dark, plain sweatshirt/hoodie or school jumper 

 

Children should not be wearing any other colours or types of clothing for PE. 


